
HUDSONVILLE ATHLETIC BOOSTERS

Who are we?  We are a group of Hudsonville parents that LOVE Eagle Athletics and enjoy 
raising money to support our student/athletes.

How do we raise money to support Hudsonville Athletics?  Booster Bash (This is our 
biggest fundraiser held each spring, there are silent and live auction items along with 
dinner).  Eagle Cards (Provide entry into all high school and middle school athletic events),  
Eagle 5K - Brian Carlson Memorial Run/Walk, and concessions. 

How do we support Hudsonville Athletics?  We purchase anything from dirt for the 
baseball field to uniforms for every athletic team.  We support/purchase uniforms, training 
aids, equipment or whatever an athletic team needs to excel at the highest level.  Each 
year we award ten $1,000 college scholarships to senior student/athletes as well as 
awarding one Eagle Legacy Award each year.

How can you support the Hudsonville Athletic Boosters?  By attending the Booster 
Bash April 28, 2018. You can help by donating items that will be auctioned off at the 
Booster Bash, Purchase Eagle Cards, Participate in the Eagle 5K - Brian Carlson 
Memorial Run/Walk March 24, 2018.

Interested in joining the Hudsonville Athletic Boosters?  Please contact 
Trish Boomsma - President  
Mike Petroelje - Vice President
E-mail HAB49426@gmail.com 
Visit our Facebook Page at Hudsonville Athletic Boosters 

Thanks for supporting Hudsonville Athletics!

Go Eagles!!
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